WSGC-FM
Channel 239A Application
73.215 Processing Request

The proposed application for WSGC-FM to operate on Channel 239A (95.7 MHz)
specifies operation at the presently licensed WSGC-FM transmitter site. This site
will be fully spaced to all other broadcast stations with the exception of first
adjacent channel WQZY-Channel 240C0-Dublin, Georgia. Applicant requests
73.215 processing toward WQZY.

Details including spacing studies and contour maps can be found in the WSGC-
FM Technical Report Exhibit.



